
Scott A. Stoll
Direct: 416.865.4703

E-mail:sstoll@airdberlis.com

July 20, 2010

BY COURIER

Ms. Kirsten Walli
Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board
2300 Yonge Street
27th Floor
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli:

Re: Northgate Minerals Corporation 
Follow up to Reply Submissions
Board File No. EB-2010-0150

We have not received a response from Temagami First Nation (“TFN”) to the Reply 
Submissions of Northgate Minerals Corporation (“Northgate”) dated July 6, 2010, filed in 
response to TFN’s letter dated June 29, 2010.

Pursuant to the Board’s letter dated July 8, 2010, TFN’s response to Northgate’s Reply 
Submissions was to be filed by Friday, July 16, 2010.

We therefore ask the Board to issue a Decision in favour of Northgate granting leave to 
construct, as soon as possible. 

Yours truly,

AIRD & BERLIS LLP

Original signed by,

Scott A. Stoll

SAS:ct

cc Intervenors
cc Chief Roxane Ayotte, Temagami First Nation
cc Chief John McKenzie, Teme-Augama Anishnabal
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